

Crosby High School

Jade L. Gopie Principal

Vincent J. Balsamo Assistant Principal

Joanna Crudele Assistant Principal

Cathleen Newmark Assistant Principal

We, the members of the Crosby High School
Community, are committed to providing a safe and welcoming environment that promotes a creative, innovative and intellectually challenging learning experience to ensure that all students are prepared to become college and career ready in order to be productive members of a diverse society.



Home of the Bulldogs

300 Pierpont Road Waterbury, CT 06705 Phone: 203-574-8061 Fax: 203-574-8072 www.waterbury.k12.ct.us @CrosbyBulldogs www.facebook.com/crosbybulldogs Dear Parents and Guardians,

On Wednesday, October 11, 2017 from 7:50 a.m. until 1:30 p.m. Crosby High School will be administering the SAT/ PSAT tests to all students. The Waterbury Board of Education has arranged for our students to participate with no cost to the families in order to better prepare our students for college and career. This is a tremendous opportunity for all students involved.

All students should arrive at their normal entry time and find an opportunity to have breakfast either at home and/or school. Students will enter into their assigned testing location at 7:20 a.m. and testing will begin at 7:50 a.m. Late arrivals may miss directions and no extra time will be given. **No students will be admitted to the test after 8:30 a.m.** Students must adhere to the following guidelines:

<u>Grade 12- SAT</u>: 7:50 a.m.-1:30p.m. (3 hours and 50 minutes exam + 15minutes in breaks) <u>Grades 9-11-PSAT</u>: 7:50 a.m.-11:30a.m. (2 hours and 45 minutes exam + 15 minutes in breaks)

- No backpacks, purses, bags, food or beverages are allowed
- No cell phones or any type of electronic devices
- Be on time. No students will be admitted to the test after 8:30 a.m.
- Bring calculators if you have them
- GRADE 12 STUDENTS MUST HAVE THEIR ADMISSION TICKET TO ENTER THE TEST!!!!

All testing students should come prepared with three (3), sharpened number 2 pencils. Students taking the PSAT (grades 9-11) will also need to bring their own calculators.

Students in grades 9-11 will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. Students in grade 12 will be dismissed at 1:30 p.m. Lunch will be provided for students in grade 12 only.

Please stress to your child the significance of these tests and encourage them to put forth their best effort.

If you have any further questions, please call the Crosby High School Guidance Department at 203-574-8070.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jade L. Gopie, Principal